Eccleston C.E. Aided Primary School
Eaton Road, Eccleston, Chester CH4 9HD

Telephone: 01244 981000
Email: admin@ecclestonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk
Thursday 4th February

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, we will be celebrating LGBT+ History Month next week on Wednesday with a special Pride in our School Day!  We would love all the children to come to school, whether it be in person or virtually, dressed in rainbow colours.  The more colourful, the better!

Lessons on Wednesday morning may well have an LGBT+ theme and I will be leading a whole school assembly at the usual time on Wednesday afternoon (1pm).  Whole families welcome!

I thought it might be useful for parents if I shared my presentation in advance with you.  This way, you will know exactly what is being said and can either chat to your children beforehand or afterwards to answer any questions they may have.  Please find attached. I will also be reading a lovely book entitled ‘I am Jazz’, which explores transgender issues in an entirely appropriate way for children. 
Please be assured that all activities will be sensitively delivered and will be completely age appropriate.  As you can say from the presentation, we will be focussing on what makes us all special, the different families the children may come from or come across, and some of the correct language used to describe members of the LGBT+ community.

As a staff, we are excited to share a lovely day with all our pupils, albeit some may be joining in virtually.  We look forward to continuing to celebrate diversity and inclusivity with you all.
Kind regards,

Katie Prescott

Headteacher
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